Insect Infestation Alert

Dear Residents,

We are writing to inform you of a recent report regarding an insect infestation in our community.
It has been brought to our attention that residents in the vicinity have observed an increase in the
presence of insects.

We urge everyone to take precautionary measures to minimize the risk of an infestation in your
homes. Please consider the following recommendations:

o Keep food stored in sealed containers.

o Seal cracks and crevices in your home.

« Maintain cleanliness by promptly cleaning spills and crumbs.

e Report any sightings of insects to the property management immediately.

We take this issue seriously and are coordinating with pest control to address the situation
promptly. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]

[Contact Information]



